Dear Debate Coaches, Sponsors, Captains and Friends of Mexican Debate,
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are pleased and honored to invite you to Grimm School’s Debate Tournament, which will be organised in collaboration with Asociación Méxicana de Debate. The tournament will be an all-novice tournament (Middle School and High School divisions) held on Friday, December 1st and Saturday, December 2nd. 
 
TEAMS FOR DEBATING:
Schools will be allowed to bring teams of 3 to 5 debaters (per team) to the tournament. Since we are only a few weeks from the event, we ask that you confirm your attendance as soon as possible.

REGISTRATION:
As discussed in the coaches’ meetings at ASOMEX, we will begin to implement the use of the Tabroom (http://www.tabroom.com) in league tournaments. The registration to the tournament will be done through this platform, for which it will be necessary that all coaches create an account and register their schools. 

For creating a Tabroom account, please follow the instructions on this site: http://docs.tabroom.com/Sign_Up

For registering your school in Tabroom, the following instructions will be of use:
http://docs.tabroom.com/School_Administration 

Please ensure to join the “Mexican Debate” circuit; this will facilitate you having access to all the league tournament websites.  

Note: If when registering your school you are told that a school with that name already exists, that is due to an issue we have with schools we created when testing out the platform. The easiest and most straightforward solution is to give the full name of your school. For example, if it says “Alexander Bain” is already taken, then register “Bachillerato Alexander Bain” or try variations such as “Bachillerato Alexander Bain CDMX” until the platform does not indicate any problems. 

Once you have created a Tabroom account and have registered your school and students, you may register for the Grimm tournament at the following link: colegiogrimm.tabroom.com

If you encounter any problems with Tabroom please contact Rodrigo Ponciano (rodrigoponciano94@gmail.com) or Julio Meyer (juliomeyer@mac.com) who will be able to assist you. 

ENTRY DEADLINE and FEES:
The registration forms and banking information will be available on Tabroom, however, with regard to the latter, we will also be sending it by email to ensure its receipt. 

 Final entries are due by November 24th. Any debaters entered on that date are final and will count towards your fees. Fees should be paid prior to arrival or at registration. Please let us know if you have any difficulties. If your school needs an invoice, please let us know so we can arrange it.
 
We at Grimm are truly glad to be a part of this wonderful circuit which has helped our students grow so much. We look forward to having a more active hand in promoting and expanding this ever-growing learning opportunity.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jaime Gama Salazar – Grimm School Coach
Carmen Guzmán – English Coordinator
Carlos Barousse – Grim School Coach
Rodrigo Ponciano – Co-Coordinator of the Mexican Debate League
Julio Meyer - Co-Coordinator of the Mexican Debate League





